From: david lynch <dlynch45@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 3:00 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Concerning Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary,

What are you guys planning on doing to us? Why are you going to hurt us by decreasing the leverage in the Forex market?

This will DEFINITELY hurt us! Now it will take 10 times the money to place our trades! Ouch!!!

Why are you doing this? We like the market the way it is.

It will take me sometime but if you decide to punish us with this stupid Nanny State rule I will leave the United States. My wife and I were already considering moving to New Zealand if the Tobin tax were to pass the Demoncrat congress.

I just dont understand why you Bureaucrats want to harm the people. We didnt create this financial mess yet you are punishing us for it. Your coming after us for what politicians did or didnt do.

Please stop screwing with the market. Our financial lives depend on this leverage.

Sincerely,

David Lynch 5265 Hunter's Cove Cleveland, TN 37312

with "" in the subject line. Your message will be considered, then posted unchanged on the CFTC website ONLY if you include your name, contact information (address and phone number) and email address.

Hotmail: Free, trusted and rich email service. Get it now.